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          Friday 28th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent /Carer,  

Squirrels - Staffing  
 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Maqsood will be beginning her maternity leave earlier than anticipated; 
her last day will be Tuesday 1st April. I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Maqsood all the best. We are 
pleased to announce that Miss Eleni will be joining Squirrels class as their teaching assistant. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Pitcher 
Headteacher 
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